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In Review
On May 2, 220 members of North Hardin High School Band under the direction of Brian Froedge performed before an audience of 270.

On May 3, 100 members of West Hardin Middle School Chorus under the direction of Anna Benningfield performed before an audience of 200.

On May 7, 14 members of John Hardin High School Jazz & Percussion Band under the direction of Todd Wright performed before an audience of nearly 100.

On May 8, Fort Knox Federal Credit Union held its Annual Membership Meeting before a crowd of 700.

On May 9, 25 members of John Hardin High School FFA under the direction of Jeremy Hall held their Awards Banquet before an audience of nearly 100.

On May 11, 36 members Central Hardin High School Spring Jazz/Percussion Band under the direction of Matt Baucum performed before an audience of more than 100.

On May 10, 200 members of the Bluegrass Middle School Band under the direction of Jesse Floyd performed before an audience of more than 500.

On May 12, 40 students of the Music & Arts Center of Cultural Learning Spring held a recital under the direction of Victor Collins before an audience of 100.

On May 13, 62 graduates of Western Kentucky University were honored before an audience of 550.

On May 15, 66 members Central Hardin High School Chorus under the direction of Samantha Taylor performed before an audience of more than 100.

On May 19, 150 members of the Dance Centre of Elizabethtown held two Spring Recitals under the direction of Sherry Barnard before audiences totaling more than 600.
On May 25,26, 200 members Allegro Dance Theatre held three Spring Recitals under the direction of Carol Zagar before audiences totaling nearly 1000.

On May 30, June 1 3, 200 members of Center Stage Dance Studio held three Spring Recitals under the direction of Yvonne Groves before audiences totaling nearly 1800.
